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Friedman, Julia - CD

From: Peggy Davenport <pdavenp@e-470.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 8:36 AM
To: Friedman, Julia - CD
Subject: S-722-20-21 2nd Sub Z-953-D472-21 Friedman DUE 06.15.21

Thank you for allowing the E-470 Public Highway Authority the opportunity to review and respond to the S-722-20-21 2nd Sub Z-953-
D472-21 Friedman DUE 06.15.21 
 
For any question concerning the comments listed below please contact the reviewing engineer Chuck Weiss at 303.537.3420 or 
cweiss@E-470.com. 
 
At this time E-470 Public Highway Authority has no comments. 
 
Please advise if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Thank you 

 
Peggy Davenport 
Administrative Coordinator 
E-470 Public Highway Authority 
22470 E Stephen D Hogan Parkway 
O: 303.537.3727 
C: 720.765.1276 
pdavenp@E-470.com 
Please note: In the office M-W working remotely TH-F   
 
 
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This message and any accompanying documents are intended only for the use of the intended addressee, and may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the author immediately. Thank you. 


